
MEMO 
To: Kristopher Byrd, Well Construction Manager 

From: Tommy Laird, Well Construction Program Coordinator 

Subject: Review of Water Right Application G-19311
Date: March 5, 2025

The attached application was forwarded to the Well Construction Section by the Groundwater 
Section. Grayson Fish reviewed the application. Please see Grayson’s Groundwater Review 
and the Well Report. 

Applicant’s Well #1 (KLAM 13269): Based on a review of the Well Report and on a 
discussion with the Groundwater Section, Applicant’s Well #1 seems to protect the 
groundwater resource. 

The construction of Well #1 may not satisfy hydraulic connection issues.

Approved:
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